
Money Matters
Training Sessions

The Wellspring Cancer Support Foundation is a network of community-based support centres
for cancer patients and their families. The Money Matters program addresses the financial
impact of cancer through comprehensive case management combined with extensive
knowledge about government and employer-related income replacement programs. 

The Money Matters program is offering four free virtual training sessions for healthcare
providers focusing on income replacement programs from noon - 1:15pm on the following
dates:

Feb 12 – Alberta Income Support (Alberta Works)
Mar 11 – Assured Income for the Severely Handicapped (AISH)
Apr 15 – Employment Insurance (EI)
May 13 – Canada Pension Plan (CPP) Disability and Retirement

The content for each session will include: program overviews, eligibility requirements, asset and
income information, payment amounts, programs changes and updates for 2024, and time for
questions. 

Sessions will be taught via Zoom by Meghan Holub, MSW, RSW, Money Matters Program
Coordinator. 

To register please email meghanh@wellspringalberta.ca. 
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